Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District
Notice of Meeting and Possible Quorum

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open Meeting Act. Chapter 551, Government
Code that some members of the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District Board of
Directors will host a town hall to discuss and update on the uranium mining permit on Sunday,
April 28, 2024 at 3:00 p.m. at the Ander/Weser Volunteer Fire Department, 3306 East F.M.
1961, Goliad, Texas 77963. Attendance of the Directors may result in a possible quorum.

URANIUM MINING PRESENTATION
April 28, 2024
3 PM

Ander-Weser Fire Station

Welcome Wilfred Korth 5 minutes
Ander project overview Terrell Graham 10 minutes
Questions/Answers Panel 15 minutes
Mining permit renewal Michelle Shelton/Art Dohmann 15 minutes
Questions/Answers Panel 15 minutes
Public meeting request Michelle Shelton/Panel 20 minutes
Final Questions/Answers Panel 10 minutes
72 HOUR NOTICE

. The Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District is committed to compliance with the

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). Reasonable accommodations and equal opportunity for -
effective communications will be provided upon request. Please contact the District at 361-645 17161' F o™

at least 24 hours in advance if accommodation is needed.
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